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As a native Portland resident, and sports enthusiast, I feel everyone should get a 

even playing field. I feel that more research and studies need to be done to really 

understand how and what is causing damage. not only that but instead of banning, 

why not educate and place certificates on boats that have completed the process. 

gives another way for the city to make money off fining people that break the law and 

suspend peoples certificate to tow a rider. this is just my take on things. 

 

I hate to see a very fun and relaxing way to enjoy the summer taken away because 

people bought a house next to a river. rivers are navigation cannels just like 

freeways, it just doesn't make sense to me. 


